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       The International Field Studies 

Program in the Biological Sciences is 

offering a course in the biology of 

Icelandic fishes. There are no 

prerequisites and all Biology majors 

and minors are welcomed. The 

course will be taught at Hólar 

University in Iceland and will give 

students the opportunity to study 

the ecology, physiology, behavior 

and evolution of Icelandic fishes in 

their natural setting.  

       Hólar is in northern Iceland in 

the Hjaltadalur valley of the 

Skagafjörður district. The area is 

renowned for horse breeding and 

training and for heritage tourism. 

The University is near the city of 

Sauðárkrókur, the second-largest 

town on the north coast of Iceland. 

The setting allows students to study 

the biology of Arctic fishes within a 

few miles of the Arctic Circle while 

enjoying a mild climate. 
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